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Dear [Name]:

In November of 2003 the Diabetes Detection Initiative (DDI) implementation was launched.  The
DDI was a national pilot to mobilize community-based efforts targeted toward identifying a 
portion of the estimated 5 million people with undiagnosed Type 2 diabetes, refer them for 
diagnostic testing and, if appropriate, follow-up treatment.  The Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention (CDC) has asked Battelle to obtain information regarding the costs associated with 
your clinic’s current activities in the areas of diabetes awareness and screening, as well as the 
number of patients screened or diagnosed.   We will be mailing you the survey within the next 
two weeks.  

If you have any questions about the study in the mean time, please call us.  The task leader for 
this study, Diane Manninen, PhD, can be reached at (206) 528-3140.  If you have any concerns 
about your rights in being part of this study, you may call the Chairperson of the Battelle 
Institutional Review Board at 1-877-810-9530, extension 500.  You can also reply to this e-mail.

Thank you for your time.  

Sincerely,

Diane Manninen, PhD
Battelle
Centers for Public Health Research and Evaluation
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